
 

 

 

 

 

July 24, 2014 

Restaurant chain exclusive 

By REW Staff 

Voda Bauer Real Estate announced that the firm has signed an exclusive agreement with Westville 

Group to help the company find its fifth restaurant location and purchase a building to construct its 

commissary. 

Westville is seeking the commissary in Brooklyn or Manhattan and also looking for a 2,000 to 5,000 s/f 

restaurant with heavy traffic, high visibility and close proximity to public transportation. 

Westville opened its first location at 210 West 10th Street in 2003, and then expanded to the East 

Village, Chelsea and Hudson Square. 

 


